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Dear Mayor and Council

I would like to express my thanks and appreciation for all the hard work it took in bringing
forward the draft proposal for Bylaw 2387 Height and Density Review. 

I wish to advise that I Approve Bylaw 2387 amendments to the OCP.

I do wish however to express my concern with respect to the "Silver Moon" property off of
Marine Drive, being changed from Waterfront Village to Urban Neighborhood. This property
should remain, as previously was, consistent with the waterfront. Any future development at
this location would be viewed as part and parcel of the ambiance of the waterfront.

Thank you as well for giving the White Rock residents a voice.

Regards

Susan MacDonald
406-15015 Victoria Avenue
White Rock
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